
CYPRESS BEND CONDO I 

 

March 18, 2020 

Via: Email 

 

Re: Closed Amenities 

 
Dear Residents,  
 
Please be advised that the recreation and sauna rooms in each Cluster will be closed until 
further notice in accordance with the CDC’s Coronavirus (COVID-19) recommendation that 
people practice social distancing by staying at least 6 feet away from each other and avoiding 
gatherings with more than 10 people.  
 
Additionally, Cypress Bend Protective Fitness Center located at 2301 S. Cypress Bend Drive 
will be temporarily closed starting Thursday, March 19, 2020.  They have not been receiving 
a sufficient supply of disinfectant wipes for the residents to wipe down the equipment before 
and after use. The gym will be reopened when it is safe to do so.  
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation with these changes and stay safe.  

   

Sincerely, 
Management Office 
 


